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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 

 
 

 

Dear school families, 
 
At Mass this weekend, we hear about a key moment when Peter 
reveals Jesus as the Messiah. It includes, however, a rather 
shocking statement when Jesus call Peter “Satan”! Listen 
carefully as the story is proclaimed. The Gospel concludes with 
Jesus reminding Peter that God’s ways are not ours, but God calls 
us to share in what is best, even if not easiest. (taken from 
Catechist, September 2018, pgs. 39-40) 
 
Information to know: 
 

 This fall, the Office of Catholic Schools in the Diocese of 
Grand Rapids presented new curriculum standards 
outlining the academic expectations in all of the 
Catholic schools in the diocese.  These standards 
express the skills and content that students are 
expected to demonstrate within courses and across 
grade levels. The standards were created in order to 
express our Catholic identity. This has been a two-year 
process involving educators, administrators, and 
priests. Each year, the standards will be reviewed 
allowing for revisions if necessary. Each standard is 
rooted in the Catechism of the Catholic Church and the 
Cardinal Newman Society’s Catholic Curriculum 
Standards. Please visit the following link if you are 
interested in learning more:  
https://catholicschools4u.org/curriculumstandards  
We are excited to share these standard with our 
students as they grow and learn in God’s love. 

 Thank you for your support of this month’s Charity 
(Jean) Day. We were able to collect nearly $200.00. This 
will be used to support the Alpha Family Center’s 
fundraising event on October 5 by putting together a 
Christmas basket for a silent auction item.  

 Please be sure to participate in the Infinite Campus 
training sessions on Monday, September 17 at either 
2:15 to 3:15 or 6:30 to 7:30. This will help you check on 
student grades, missing work, report cards and more. 
We will meet in the computer lab. 

 Please continue to sell your Warrior 52 raffle tickets. 
This money helps us meet the school’s fundraising line 
item of $25,000. In order to keep tuition affordable for 
our families, we must fundraise.  

 Be sure to purchase your Fall Dinner/Dance tickets 
after Masses or in the school or parish offices. This will 
be a wonderful dinner, courtesy of B & B Catering, 
dancing and some other fun events. See you on October 
20th! 

 
Blessings to you! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

September 
18 Taco Tuesday – Roberta Peacock & Doug Schmitt 

21 Pizza Friday-Ashley Jackson & Amber Rusnell 
21 PTO Tailgate Party 5:30 PM 
25 Taco Tuesday – Roberta Peacock & Doug Schmitt 

26 Library – Amber Rusnell 
26 Cooking Club after school 
26 Flo’s Day! 
27 Pottery Painting Party after school 
28 Pizza Friday –  Ashley Jackson 

October 
2 Taco Tuesday – Doug Schmitt & Cyndy Hickey 
5 ½ day of School  11 AM  Parents will need to  
transport home 
9 Taco Tuesday – Doug Schmitt & Cyndy Hickey 
9 PTO Meeting 
10 Library – Maureen Alberts 
10 No busing after school 
10 Cooking Club 
12 Pizza Friday Jess Havens and Amber Rusnell 
16 Donuts with Dad before School 
16 Taco Tuesday – Amber Landis 
17 Picture Day! 
18-19 No School Professional Development Days 
20 Fall Harvest Dinner Dance - Family Fun at its best! 

23 Taco Tuesday – Amber Rusnell 
24 Library – Maureen Alberts 
24 Flo’s Day! 
26 Pizza Friday – Ashley Jackson & Maureen Alberts 
30 Taco Tuesday -  A helper is needed 
31 Alligator Guy Assembly 

 
 

First do what is 
necessary, then do what is 
possible, and before long 
you will find yourself 
doing the impossible. 
St. Francis of Assisi  

 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
https://catholicschools4u.org/curriculumstandards
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Get your tickets! 

Fall Harvest Dinner/Dance 
on October 20th at the  

St. Charles Activity Building 

from 6 PM to 9:30 PM. 

Tickets are: 

$15 per adult and $5 per child 

under 18 and 2 or under are 

free, with a maximum of $50 for 

a family. 

Come join us for an evening of 

fun and family! 

 

Flo’s! 
We received a check from Flo’s for $401.25 

from our last Flo’s Day!  That is so 

wonderful!  Thanks to all of you for helping 

us achieve our fundraising goals!  The rest 

of the dates for the school year for Flo’s 

Days are: 

10/24/2018 

11/28/2018 

12/26/2018 

1/30/2019 

2/27/2019 

3/27/2019 

4/24/2019 

5/29/2019 

Watch for the flyers the week before they 

happen as you will need a flyer to give to the 

server to get your credit!  

 

 
 

        
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         
 
        
   

        
 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 
Saturday, September 15, 5:00 PM (SC) 
Aaron, George and Annie Amidon 
 
Sunday, September 16, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Will & Lena Ostermeyer and Katie Gasper 
 
Sunday, September 16, 9:00 AM (SC)  
John & Sam Huckleberry and Luis Cruz 
 
Sunday, September 16, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Grace and Jack Verdun 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Sep.      17   9:00 AM (SC)  

Sep.      18  6:30 PM (SJ) 

Sep.      19 9:00 AM (SC) 

Sep.  20  9:00 AM (SJ) 

Sep.     21       12:15 PM (SC) All School Mass 

Please come and join us! 

   
   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

Our weekly raffle winners 
last week were: 

John & Diane Hamel 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 


